
St Andrew’s Newsletter 
 

Summer Term 5  
23 r d  May 2019 
 
What a huge difference the parent and staff volunteers made last weekend to the outside woodland 
area. You may have already seen some of the photographs on Class Dojo. But here are some of the 
children playing in the area and enjoying the new space. Thank you so very much to all who came 
along and gave up some of their time to help the school. It really is appreciated. 
 

  

 

Weekly Communication Update 
 
 
 

Baby News! 
 

Mr McElwee and his wife are celebrating the arrival of 
their new baby this week. 

Baby Rosie McElwee was born on 22nd May at 00:05, 
weighing 7lbs 13oz. 

 
 
 

Class Assemblies 
 

Friday 7th June – Year 2 
Friday 14th June – Year 6 
Friday 21st June – Year 5 
Friday 28th June – Year 4 

Friday 12th July – Reception Assembly 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful half term break. 

Nicola Edwards  

 

 

 

Growing and learning together with God 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
 

https://www.schoolfriendclub.com/our-clubs-1/st-
andrews-c-of-e-primary-school/ 

 
Please register and sign up online. 

 

Important Dates 
Friday 24th May – Staff Training Day (School closed for pupils) 

   Dr Bike for Year 6 taking part in Bikeability 

27th – 31st May – Half Term (Year 6 Bikeability) 

Monday 3rd June – Children return to school 

Monday 10th June – Parents’ Council Coffee afternoon – 3pm 

Thursday 13th June – Year 2/Year 4 Olympic Festival at Ryefield 

17th – 21st June – Year 6 School Journey 

Monday 1st July – District Sports 

Tuesday 2nd July – Transition Morning 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

Staffing Updates 
 

Following the birth of his second child, Mr 
McElwee will be taking some Paternity Leave after 
the half term. Year 4 will be in the capable hands 
of Miss Carter who has been working with them 

this week already. 
Miss De Sousa will also be working with us again 

after half term, across all the different classes until 
the end of June. We are really grateful to them for 

their hard work so far, and also so pleased with 
how well the children have welcomed them to St. 

Andrew’s. 
 

Dads in School Day 
 

On Thursday 27th June we will be inviting dads and 
stepdads into school to spend some time in the 

classrooms with their children. Please make a note of this 
in your diaries. 

A letter will be sent out after half term, and the sign up 
sheets will be available then too. 

 

Playing with our new basketball 
hoops. 

 

School Uniform 
 

A reminder from the Parents’ Council to please fill 
in their quick online survey about the quality of the 

PMG school uniforms. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WGLW6PV  

Thank you. 
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